San Francisco Elections Commission Tuesday, June 22, 2021

Elections Commission

City & County of San Francisco

Lucy Bernholz, President

Charles Jung, Vice President

Christopher Jerdonek

Becca Chappell

Viva Mogi



John Arntz, Director of Elections Martha Delgadillo, Secretary

To: The Honorable Mayor London Breed

From: Viva Mogi, Commissioner, San Francisco Elections Commission

Date: December 3, 2021

Re: Resolution on Recommendation for Federal Legislation to Require Election Plans by Election Administrators in Each Election Jurisdiction for Federal Elections

Dear Mayor Breed,

On October 20, 2021, the Elections Commission unanimously voted to support a resolution to recommend federal legislation to require election plans by election administrators for all federal elections. As you may know, before any election, the Department of Elections submits an election plan for the Elections Commission to approve. The Commission and the Department work hand-in-hand to understand the details of the election to ensure a proper, safe, and fair election for all voters. As you may have witnessed, San Francisco runs one of the best elections in the country and we believe this transparent process has allowed us to continue to improve our elections.

We are seeking your support and leadership to work with your staff and our federal delegation to pursue a legislation to improve our elections across the country. We strongly believe San Francisco can lead the way on how preserve and uphold our voting rights across the country.

We would be happy to work with any of your staff and share any of our insights on how we work in tandem in with the Department of Elections to serve our City the best way we can.

Sincerely,

Viva Mogi Commissioner, San Francisco Elections Commission

cc: Members of the San Francisco Elections Commission